
GM Application/Filter Interchange Update

As a reminder, it has always been, and remains our recommendation that the selection of a replacement filter be conducted using only the most current application information 

available. In today’s cataloging, the electronic resources (i.e. Internet, interactive electronic) would be the most current application information available. For questions or more 

information, please contact your local WIX District Sales Manager or call Product Information at: US 1.800.949.6698, Mexico +52(844)8661-21-50, Canada 1-800-567-3703.  

Filter recommendations have been updated for some applications using the 57060. To comply with 
the change, the previous 57060 will be replaced with the WL10290 for select GM applications. The 
57060 will remain an active part number and will still be offered for other non-select GM vehicles and 
applications.

Filter recommendations have been updated for some applications using the 57045. To comply with 
the change, the previous 57045 will be replaced with the WL10255 for GM applications. The 57045 
will remain an active part number and will still be offered for Chrysler vehicles and applications.

Refer to WIX Electronic Catalog for updated filter fitment by application details.

57060 WL10290

57045 WL10255

WIX 003 031618 (1)


